
From:   Gary Amaral   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   November 09, 2011

Subject:   FCC File No. 0555-EX-PL-2011
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

The reason was to make it easy for the renewal, i.e. every 5 years instead of every 2 yrs. Although, 2
years would be OK to expidite the license approval.


